
Notice of Public HeariNg oN Sale of
ProPertY

There will be a public hearing before
The Danville ciTy council on TueSDay,
January 18, 2022 at 7:00 P.m., or aS Soon

afTer aS may be hearD, in The ciTy
council chamberS locaTeD on
The fourTh floor of ciTy hall,

427 paTTon STreeT, Danville, virginia.

in accordance with Section 15.2-1813 and
Section 15.2-1800 of the code of virginia, 1950,
as amended, the public is hereby notified that a
public hearing will be held on the following:

In accordance with of the Code of Virginia,
1950, as amended, it is proposed that the
City of Danville sell a surplus vacant parcel
along Fox Hollow Drive identified with Tax Map
No. 9818-003-000015.00 for the price of
$500.00, and all closing costs.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
City of Danville, Virginia
Susan M. DeMasi, CMC, City Clerk


